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Traffic Advisory: I-4 Traffic Pacing Operations
Scheduled for December 22-23

Seminole County, Fla. — Motorists should be advised that traffic pacing operations are
scheduled to occur on eastbound and westbound Interstate 4 (I-4) between midnight
and 5 a.m. the mornings of Tuesday, December 22, and Wednesday, December 23.

On eastbound I-4, the operation will begin at Princeton Street. The operation on
westbound I-4 will begin at the U.S. 17-92 entrance ramp. Both directions will conclude
near the E.E. Williamson Road overpass.

During the operation, affected eastbound and westbound I-4 entrance ramps will be
temporarily blocked by law enforcement officers to ensure no vehicles jump ahead of
the traffic pacing operation. As the pace car passes an interchange, the entrance ramp
will be reopened to allow motorists to enter I-4 and join the slow roll. Each traffic pacing
operation will create a 30-minute window for crews to place support beams for the new
E.E. Williamson Road overpass. Single lane closures on I-4 under E.E. Williamson
Road may occur in advance, during and after the traffic pacing operations.

Multiple pacing operations are scheduled to occur each night. Expect about half hour
delays on westbound and eastbound I-4 between U.S. 17-92 and Princeton Street.
Construction schedules are subject to change due to weather or other circumstances.

Please continue to use caution while driving through active construction zones.
Remember to always be alert, whether walking, riding or driving.

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Communications Office at FDOT-
D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 386-943-5593.

For more project information visit I4Beyond.com/Seminole.
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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity,

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail,
sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities.
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